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OXBOW POWER CORPORATION 

January 12, 1992 

Mr. Howard Ross 
Section Head/Applied Geophysics 
University of Utah Research Institute 
391 Chipeta Way, Suite C 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84108-1295 

Dear Howard: 

As we discussed on the phone today please find attached the following information on the 
Carson Lake prospect. 

1. An April 19, 1990 report I wrote. All that is missing from this copy is the land 
discussion and the maps. You should already have most of the maps. I'm sure you will find 
my treatment of the gravity and aeromag quite cursury. 

2. An August 1987 NWC report by Katzenstein and Bjornstad. This is not a good copy but 
the original I have is also in poor condition. 

3, UNOCAL 72-7 lithologic log. 

4, Lithologic information from the CL series of shallow holes drilled by Oxbow in 1989 and 
1990'. 

S. Temperature profiles from the CL holes. 

I do not have the lithologic information from the 1973 Phillips holes. 

This more or less completes the transfer of significant information from Oxbow to UURI on 
the Carson Lake prospect. I hope the rather slow transfer results in an interpretation which 
is largely independent of my biases. 

Good luck 

:fJe'JJLr~ 
Dick Benoit 
Resou rce Manager 

Orbow POII'er Corpomtion 
5250 South Virginia Street - S uite 304. Reno. Nel'ada 89502 

Telephone 702/825-4345. Telecopier 702/825-2838 


